6/1/2014
 
Draft of a letter that would  go out with the brochures.
 
 
 
Dear (person you spoke with)
 
Thank you for placing these important brochures; they explain an often misdiagnosed genetic disease, affecting primarily Ashkenazi Jews.
More brochures are available, email us at info@apbdrf.org and if you have any questions  write us and/or visit our website
APBDRF.ORG 
 
 
Thank you again.


 
On behalf of the APBD Research Foundation. 


